
Subject: HB 2644 

 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in opposition to HB 2644 in reference to changing the law allowing either an injection of 
vitamin K or oral vitamin K to "most effective means."  I do not believe this law needs any 
changing.  Please continue to give Oregon parents the right to make informed medical choices for their 
own children with the medical provider of their choice.  There are risks and benefits to any and all medical 
procedures and medications.  Parents must be given informed consent.  Where there is risk, even small 
risk, there must also be choice.  Thank you! 
 
Leah Marl 
concerned mother 
Oregon resident 

 


